Join Thousands of Teachers, Students, and Parents 

Celebrating Technology in Education
Dear District Leader,

We invite you to imagine one day without the use of technology in your school district. Join thousands of our nation’s administrators, teachers, students, and parents January 2006 when they participate in the Technology Impact in Education Month.  To be eligible to win prizes, teachers and students must complete their submissions by January 31, 2006. 
How does technology impact your ability to do your job well?  What would life be like in your district without the access to current technologies including computers, cell phones, handheld devices, DVDs, the Internet, data systems, or e-mail? How does technology impact student achievement in your district?  
Participation in Technology Impact in Education Month is free and can be a short exercise in class, or a more comprehensive school-wide event. The free accompanying lessons, activities and supporting materials give your teachers and students the opportunity to take a journey through time that examines the impact of technology on our society. 
Again, there is no cost to participate in this worthwhile event. Your schools can use these lessons on the day specified, or in the weeks leading up to, or following the event. The lessons are geared toward K-2, 3-5, 6-8, and 9-12th  grade students and are aligned to specific state standards. It is a wonderful way to introduce or review the topic of technology's role in society - Plus, teachers, students and parents will have a chance to win great prizes when they post their findings! 

Please visit www.edtechimpact.com for more information and to gain access to free lessons and activities.
Please contact cfox1@edtechimpact with any questions.
